From: Peter Thomas I

Sent: 28 July 2024 16:54
To: Planning
Subject: Response to planning application 2024/2771/A

To: Camden Council Planning and building development
Please accept response to planning application 2024/2771/A

To support many other responses opposing this application.

The proposed signage contravenes many principles that should be considered and adopted in a
conservation area.

If the proposal were to be approved it would be set a precedent that similar applications to this in the
future would be acceptable.

Peter
Belsize Grove



